

### SCRIP OFFICE HOURS

\*Feb. 1--28, 2019 7:30am-3:30pm Monday-Friday 4:00pm-6:00pm Thurs. evenings

The SCRIP office will be open for the grade school basketball tournaments on: Saturday, Feb. 9th 9am-1pm Saturday, Feb. 16th 9am-1pm



Want to know more about purchasing SCRIP online at www.shopwith.com for an easy and more convenient way of purchasing SCRIP? Stop in the SCRIP office on the above two Saturday mornings from 9am-12pm to learn more about it.

#### **Vendor Tidbits**

**Build-A-Bear -** is offering a 10% discount through February 15, 2019.

**DSW (Designer Shoe Warehouse)** - is offering a 11% discount through February 15, 2019.

**Krispy Kreme Doughnuts** - is offering a 10% discount through February 15, 2019.

**Scheels** - is now available as an eGift card (ScripNow) along with their physical gift cards \$25/\$100 at a 8% discount.

Shopko - The SCRIP office has Shopko gift cards in inventory that need to be sold. If you are going to Shopko for their out of business sale, please consider purchasing SCRIP cards for your purchases.



# SCRIP UPDATE

**February 8, 2019** 



Kwik Trip gifts cards are still available to purchase at the special discount of 14.5% until inventory has been depleted. You may want to stock up before they are gone!



Looking for ideas for your favorite Valentine on Valentine's Day? Check out the many gift cards/certificates available from the SCRIP office for a nice dinner, fresh flowers, chocolate, or maybe a piece of jewelry, plus much more!

## SCRIP EXECUTIVE BOARD

The SCRIP office is looking for 3 volunteers (men or women) to serve on the SCRIP Executive Board. The SCRIP Executive Board meets approximately four times a year to be updated on everything happening in the SCRIP office. They also advise and vote on several aspects of the SCRIP program. If you are interested in serving on the SCRIP Executive Board, please contact the SCRIP office at 686-6711 or email at scrip@mlhslancers.org by April 24, 2019.

# SUPERSCRIP CERTIFICATES

Are you holding a Superscrip that you received as a gift and have it tucked away in a drawer, in your wallet, purse or maybe you forgot you were given one? Now is the time to pull it out and bring it into the MLHS SCRIP office to redeem for your favorite gift card/cards. The SCRIP office has many Superscrip certificate that <a href="have not">have not</a> been redeemed with certificates dated back to 2003. All certificates that have a date of 2003-2016 and have not been redeemed by April 30, 2019 will be redeemed back to the MLHS SCRIP office. So take a look in your wallet, purse, drawers or anywhere you may tuck things away - a Superscrip may be waiting to be redeemed!!